
 

International Speedway Blvd 
(U.S. 92) Corridor Improvements 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 437942-1 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing safety and operational improvements along 
International Speedway Boulevard (U.S. 92) from the Halifax River Bridge to State Road (S.R.) A1A in Daytona 
Beach. The corridor improvements include reconstructing and improving the traffic signal at the intersection of 
International Speedway Boulevard and S.R. A1A and adding turn lanes. The project also would widen International 
Speedway Boulevard to provide two travel lanes in each direction with a raised median, a 10-foot-wide sidewalk on 
one side and a 6-foot-wide sidewalk on the other. Additionally, the project will reconstruct the traffic signals at Halifax 
Avenue, Peninsula Drive (S.R. 441), and Grandview Avenue.  
 

The recommended improvements for this corridor are a result of extensive coordination with local and regional agency 
partners, as well as the public and local communities. A corridor study was completed in 2017 and included a public 
hearing in February 2017. The City of Daytona Beach passed a resolution supporting the corridor improvements, and 
a $750,000 Local Funding Agreement with the City was executed. A design public hearing was held in October 2020.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

1-17-2022 

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2022 $    3.9 million 

Right of Way: Ongoing - completion fall 2022 $  12.5 million 

Construction: Funded - spring 2023 $    5.7 million 

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

 
Contact: 

Kathleen Enot 

FDOT Project Manager 
386-943-5149 

Kathleen.Enot@dot.state.fl.us 
* subject to change 


